
Baldwin Park, CA, April 2014 –  

 

Sensigent’s new eNose® Aqua-E bottled water contamination detector has 

received technology approval from the corporate Quality department of The Coca 

Cola Company.   

 

Steve Foote, Vice-President of Operations for Sensigent commented, “We are 

proud that our products passed The Coca Cola Company’s rigorous testing. This 

technology approval means equipment based on our new product can now be 

installed by bottlers worldwide that produce Coca Cola branded beverages.  The 

only additional step is to perform an acceptance test on specific equipment after 

installation.”   

 

Sensigent’s  eNose® Aqua-E is an enhanced version of Sensigent’s proven eNose 

Aqua product line featuring advanced performance sensing capability to 

significantly improve the level of detection for a wide range of chemical 

contaminants at low ppm to low ppb levels.  eNose Aqua-E addresses industry 

concerns for quality and more stringent regulation of contamination in bottled 

water containers.   

 

Contact Sensigent at sales@sensigent.com for more information on the eNose 

Aqua and other OEM sensor products.   
 


